
IMPORTANT INFORMATION

Royal Mail has now withdrawn the use of  
silver stickers (Special Delivery) and  

orange stickers (Signed for).  
If you are still using either of the stickers 

below...

...please contact the Post Room at 

external-post@bristol.ac.uk

to discuss the best alternative solution for 
sending on these services

Items carrying these stickers can no longer 
be processed
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